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Supervisor Bennett
, Steve,

| am honored to be here today marking your last day
as a Ventura County Supervisor. As you move forward
in your next leadership position, | want to thank you
on behalf of our entire community for all you have
done over these past 20 years as our supervisor and
prior to that as city

C

ouncil member in Ventura.

You have worked tirelessly on behalf of our
community and have put Ventura county on the map.



From the leading the landmark
SOAR

campaign to speaking tirelessly for campaign finance
reform, after school programs and foster care for our
young people, environmental protection and
stewardship to most recently

working
for the historic Ventura County general plan

you are a true leader.

We are all better because of your work and wish you
well in your next chapter.

Thank you so much.



Robert Dodge, M.D.

Sent from my iPhone



